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6th Grade Math students worked in 

groups of 3 this week to complete a 

STEAM activity. The students used the 

Engineer and Design Process to ask, 

imagine, plan, create, and improve a 

prototype of something they believe 

would help advance schools. The students 

initially worked independently to create 

their own plan before coming together 

with their group to collaborate and make 

a final decision. The students used 

different materials, such as Popsicle 

sticks, pipe cleaners, cotton balls, and 

construction paper to create their 

prototype. The students did an excellent 

job working together and most 

importantly had a fun time doing it! Great 

job 6th grade, keep working hard! 

 

7th Grade Math students engaged 

in a STEM activity where they had the 

opportunity to research cold cities, 

compare high and low temperatures by 

collecting data in tables and then creating 

graphs, and present their projects to the 

class. The students did a great job with 

their research and presentations. Keep up 

the great work 7th grade! 
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Week of September 16: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 9/16/18: 

Math 6 & Math 7 

(i-Ready testing) 

 

Tuesday, 9/17/18: 

Math 6 & Math 7 

(i-Ready testing) 

 

Friday, 9/20: 

Math 8 

(Topics 1.3-1.5 Quiz) 

 

*i-Ready has replaced NWEA MAP* 

 

 

 

mailto:dlacugna@avonschool.com

